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Product Description
Anti-Potassium Channel KVβ2 (Voltage-gated K+

channel β subunit 2; KCNAB2) is produced in rabbit 
using as immunogen the synthetic peptide 
SPGMIYSTRYGSPKR(C), corresponding to amino acid 
residues 20-34 of rat KVβ2. The antibody is directed 
against a unique region in the N-terminus end of the rat 
KVβ2 protein. The antibody is affinity purified on 
immobilized antigen.

Anti-Potassium Channel KVβ2 recognizes human (gene 
ID: 8514 KCNAB2), rat (gene ID: 29738, Kcnab2) and 
mouse (gene ID: 16498 Kcnab2) KVβ2. The antibody 
has been used in immunoblotting and 
immunohistochemistry.

KVβ2 is a member of a family of proteins that regulate 
the activity of voltage-dependent K+ channels. The 
other members of the family are Kvβ1 and Kvβ3. The 
KVβ subunits were originally identified using a 
biochemical approach that demonstrated that the 
ion-conducting α subunits existed in a macromolecular 
complex with auxiliary β subunits with a probable 
stoichiometry of α4β4. It is now widely established that 
the regulatory β subunits are able to alter both the 
biophysical (i.e. acceleration of inactivation kinetics) 
and biochemical (promote cell surface expression) 
properties of the functional KV channel.

The KVβ regulatory subunits are cytosolic proteins with 
conserved C-termini and variable N-terminus domains. 
The interaction with the α subunits is via the conserved 
C-terminal end that binds to a specific sequence in the 
N-terminus domain of the α subunits.

KVβ2, as well as the other KVβ subunits can bind to all 
the members of the large KV1.x (Shaker) channel 
subfamily. However, recent evidence suggests that it 
can also bind to members of the Kv4.x subfamily. It is
the most abundant β subunit in the brain where it 
couples with all the KV1.x subunits, but the protein is 
also expressed in peripheral tissues including heart, 
lung and cells of hematopoietic origin such as T cells 
where it couples with KV1.3, the dominant voltage-
dependent K+ channel in these cells.

Reagent
Supplied as lyophilized powder from phosphate 
buffered saline, pH 7.4, containing 1% BSA and 
0.025% sodium azide.

Reconstitution 
Reconstitute the lyophilized vial with 50 µL or 200 µL 
deionized water, depending on package size. Further 
dilutions should be made using a carrier protein such as 
BSA (1-3%).

Precautions and Disclaimer 
This product is for R&D use only, not for drug, 
household, or other uses. Please consult the Material 
Safety Data Sheet for information regarding hazards 
and safe handling practices.

Storage/Stability 
Lyophilized powder can be stored intact at room 
temperature for several weeks. For extended storage, it 
should be stored at -20 °C or below. The reconstituted 
solution can be stored at 2-8 °C for up to 2 weeks. For 
longer storage, freeze in working aliquots. Repeated 
freezing and thawing, or storage in “frost-free” freezers, 
is not recommended. Centrifuge before use. Working 
dilution samples should be discarded if not used within 
12 hours. The antibody is stable for at least 12 months 
when stored appropriately.

Product Profile
Immunoblotting: a recommended working dilution of 
1:200-1:400 was determined using rat brain and Jurkat 
cells (a human T cell leukemia line).

Immunohistochemistry: mouse brain sections were 
used

Note: In order to obtain best results in different 
techniques and preparations we recommend determining 
optimal working concentration by titration test.



Immunoblot
Lanes 1 and 3 Rat brain lysate
Lanes 2 and 4 Rat brain membranes

Lanes 1 and 2. Anti-Kvβ2 antibody (1:200).
Lanes 3 and 4. Anti-Kvβ2 antibody, preincubated with 
the control peptide antigen.

Immunoblot
Human Jurkat T cells

Lane 1 Anti-Kvβ2 antibody (1:200).
Lane 2 Anti-Kvβ2 antibody, preincubated with the 
control peptide antigen.
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